
Head for Portobello – Beach
Wheelchairs  are  having  an
open weekend

Portobello Beach Wheelchairs are putting
on Easter Open weekends tomorrow Saturday
13 and Sunday 14 as well as next weekend
Saturday  20  and  Sunday  21  April  from
10.00am until 4.00pm, each of those days.
Their container (corner of Tumbles Car Park) will be staffed
and both chairs available for use without booking in advance.

Drop in, meet the volunteers, and maybe get on the beach in
one of their fab beach wheelchairs. Times may change, subject
to weather conditions, so do keep an eye on their Facebook
page for updates around any changes. 

More  information  as  well  as  tide  times  here:
http://portobellobeach.com/wheelchairs/
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